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Brenda Taplin

Subject: FW: Flooded Fields
Attachments: IMG_2406.JPG; IMG_2410.jpg

From: nleigh 
Sent: 28 July 2021 08:11 
To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com>; Brenda Taplin <Brenda.Taplin@gateleyhamer.com> 
Cc: Charles Wyndham <cfpwyndham@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Flooded Fields 
 

Dear  Brenda, Joanna, I send you these in case you feel that the images might add anything to what 
you already have to inform the Inquiry about the usual extent of flooding in severe weather. They 
were taken on 25 December 2013! 

The photos were taken looking northwards across Charles' fields towards Salehurst and the Hoad and 
Moat farm fields north of the river and, of course, to where the proposed Railway embankment would 
be. The pictures were taken from Redlands Lane some 300-400m west of the Abbey. 

If you wish to share these with the Inquiry during my brief contribution today, please feel free. 

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, Nigel Leigh 

-------- Original Message -------- 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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